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Please use renew online application – visit the DEA website at: 
https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/online_forms_apps.html 
 
 
 
 

DEA LICENSURE 
 

The application fee is NON-REFUNDABLE regardless of whether a 
registration is issued or not. 
 
You must be currently employed by Michigan Medicine to qualify for the 
fee exempt. 

 
NEW Guidelines for claiming DEA Fee Exemption 
As you will be practicing in hospitals (University of Michigan Hospitals & Health 
Centers only) that are officially designated by the Drug Enforcement Administration as 
“federal, state, or local government operated hospitals” an exemption from payment of 
the application fee is granted.  If you are practicing at locations outside of University 
of Michigan facilities (examples: VA Medical Center (Ann Arbor), Hurley Medical 
Center, Allegiance Health System, Trinity Health, Chelsea Community Hospital, etc.) 
you should not apply for a fee-exempt DEA. 
 

 
Fee exempt information: 
For Employer: Regents University of Michigan 
Certifying Official Name: Vikas Parekh, MD 
Certifying Official Title: Associate Chief Medical Officer 
Fee Exempt Phone: 734-936-5814 
Fee Exempt Email: viparekh@med.umich.edu  
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